
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE RE:  BANK HOLIDAY FOR STATE FUNERAL 

 

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death  Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a 

period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a 

period of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign. 

Guidance providing the public, businesses and institutions, including schools and colleges, with advice 

on the period of National Mourning following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II has been 

issued by the Cabinet Office.   

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th  September, 2022. This day will be a bank 

holiday and settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day as a mark of 

respect. This will include schools and colleges.  

Therefore, school will be closed to pupils and staff on Monday 19th September and will re-open on 

Tuesday 20th September at the usual morning times for your child’s class.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R O’Hanlon 

Principal 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-demise-of-her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-ii-national-mourning-guidance

